

LONGSANDS LINK – 13th November 2020

Mrs McKeown's Message

At last the school boiler work is finished! We can now enjoy a boiler that fully works after at least three years of hit and miss heat. This will now free up more of the KS1 playground for the children, and also for parents whilst waiting for their children. Thank you to all of the parents who are following our plans for entering and exiting school and time slots. It really does help to keep everyone safe. This week the whole school has been remembering the 11th November and finding out about why the date is so important to us all. I have also seen some wonderful decorated lamps in classes to celebrate Diwali. It is a shame the whole school cannot come together at the moment to share these moments, but teachers continue to make sure the children do not miss out on all these wonderful experiences. Have a lovely weekend Mrs McKeown



ANTI BULLYING WEEK

As part of the activities planned for Anti Bullying Week on **Friday 20th November,** we will be having an Odd Socks Day. Normal school uniform should be worn, but odd socks (nothing fancy or new needs to be bought), just 2 two different socks to represent what makes us all unique.

LONGSANDS C P SCHOOL WEBSITE

www.longsandscp.org.uk

Pupils of the Week

RECEPTION: RADHA
YEAR 1: LOGAN
YEAR 2: VIRAT
YEAR 3: --YEAR 4: LILY
YEAR 5: RIDA
YEAR 6: DYLAN

PTFA AGM MEETING

The PTFA will be having their AGM Meeting on **Tuesday 24th November** at **7.30pm** via Zoom. If you would like to attend please email them for an invite at:

longsandsptfa@gmail.com



CONTACT DETAILS

Do we have your correct contact details, such as addresses, home, work and mobile telephone numbers? If any of these have recently changed please let us know.

office@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk

UPDATED DFE GUIDANCE

The Department of Education has recently updated the guidance on what parents and carers need to know about early years providers, schools and colleges for the autumn term. Please click the link below:

Updated DfE Information for Parents



Remember to regularly wash your hands.

DIWALI

To those celebrating Diwali this weekend, we hope you all enjoy your celebrations!

Longsands Values

RECEPTION: HAWAA YEAR 1: NOAH YEAR 2: KIERAN YEAR 3: ---YEAR 4: ISLA YEAR 5: RYAN

YEAR 6: KIRA

RECEPTION 2021

Children who are due to start
Reception Class at Primary School in
September 2021, (these are
children who have their 4th birthday
between 1st September 2020 and
31st August 2021), need to apply for
their place by 11.59pm on the
statutory closing date of
15th January 2021.

There is a helpful video that the LCC communications team have put together to assist parents in their applications. This can be viewed by clicking **here.** Should you need any help, support or guidance, here are Pupil Access Office Contacts

Preston, South Ribble, West Lancashire and Chorley: Telephone 01772 532109 Lancashire County Council Team: 01772 531676

CLICK HERE TO APPLY!

BE SEEN IN THE DARK

As the nights are starting to get darker, make sure that you can be seen. Why not add a reflective band or badge to your coat so that you can easily be seen in the dark.

HELP RAISE MONEY FOR THE PTFA BY USING THE WEBSITES BELOW:

www.easyfundraising.co.uk www.smile.amazon.co.uk www.stikins.co.uk

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU

(New Autumn and Winter Menu)
WC 16/11/20
WEEK 3





DAISIE, JAMES, EMMA, DAISY and HARRY.

FOOTBALL AND MULTI-SPORTS CAMP

For children aged five to 11-years-old

Where?

PlayFootball Ingol, Preston PR2 3TX



Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October

Cost?

£12 per day, £50 a week

Times

9.00am to 3.00pm

COVID-19 RISK ASSESSED FULLY QUALIFIED COACHES ALL PNECET STAFF DBS CHECKED

Drop off from 8.30am and pick up no later than 3.30pm.

All children must wear trainers and have clothing for indoor and outdoor facilities.

All children must have a packed lunch and labelled water bottle, no fizzy drinks please.









Booking



Prebooking is essential.

Please book your place by calling 01772 693309

between 9am and 4pm.

If your place is confirmed, you will be asked to pay over the phone. Bookings may be made per day by pre-booking and paying before 4pm on the previous day.

Covid-19 Measures

DO NOT ATTEND IF YOUR CHILD OR ANYONE IN YOUR HOUSEHOLD HAS COVID-19 SYMPTOMS.

- When dropping off/picking up your child from the camp please follow the one way system.
- Avoid gathering and waiting in groups, allowing for 2 metre social distance.
- All participants must under ake Covid screening.
- Your child's temperature will be taken via an infrared thermometer upon arrival daily, if their temperature is too high, they will not be permitted on camp.
- Hand washing stations and facilities will be available throughout the day for your child.
- All equipment will be sanitised before each session throughout the day.
- Children will be split into social bubbles by age groups and will not mix with other bubbles.

